
 

 

 

 

AMITY LAW SCHOOL, DELHI 

(Affiliated to GGSIP University) 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS 

 

 
Date: 21st October 2020 

 
All students are hereby informed that they wish to visit ALSD office for an urgent 

official work may send a mail for seeking permission to Ms. Neha Arora, Section 

Officer on or before tomorrow i.e. 22nd October 2020 by 3.00 P.M. at 

narora1@amity.edu.  The granting of permission shall be informed through the 

mail along with time slot. 

 

The student/s may visit the ALSD office on Friday, 23rd October 2020 in the 

specific time slot given on their email.  

  

The students are requested to follow the guidelines of Covid-19 and please also 

refer the ALSD Notice dated 11th August 2020. 

 

 

 

 

     Sd/-  

PROF. (Dr.) ARVIND P. BHANU 

ACTING DIRECTOR 

AMITY LAW SCHOOL, DELHI 
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